
NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION

WASHINGTON, D,C. ~0456

_VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

February 2~ 1991

Nancy L. Ulrich
Assistant Attorney General
Attorney General
State of Kansas
Kansas Judicial Center, 2d Floor
301 West Tenth St.
Topeka, KS 66612

Dear Ms. Ulrich:

RE: Kansas Credit Unions
Document Request

Thank you for your speedy response regarding~lg~i@
m     ees’ Credit Unio         . v. u u Guarant Co .

~ to the NCUA. In order to assist the National
Credit Union Administration ("NCUA"), a Federal agency, in
processing applications from Kansas state-chartered,
nonfederally-insured credit unions converting to Federal in-
surance, your assistance is requested to verify and confirm
that the documentation in the possession of the NCUA is the
most recent, complete and valid documentation available. En-
closed for your review are our copies of the following:

I. a copy of relevant Kansas laws, including Kan. Stat Ann
S§17-2200 ~; ¯ ¯

2. a copy of the 1991 Kansas House Bill No. 2355;
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3. a copy of the Agreement by and between the State Credit
Union Share Insurance Corporation ("SCUSIC", predecessor of
MGC, the Commissioner, Department of Banking of the State of
Tennessee, and the Administrator, Department of Credit Unions
of the State of Kansas, dated April 13, 1982; and

4. an copy of the Agreement by and between SCUSIC and the
Secured Savings Credit Union of Kansas, dated March 30, 1982

We would also like to enlist your assistance in obtaining the
most recent, complete and valid copies of the following, if
any such documents exist:

5. a copy of the charter, articles of incorporation, bylaws
and other pertinent documents of any Credit Union Share Guar-
anty Corporations, other than MGC, authorized to do business
in Kansas;

6. any relevant Kansas Attorney General opinions regarding
the Kansas Department of Credit Unions, Credit Union Share
Guaranty Corporations or Kansas credit unions; and

7. copies of any agreements, letters of understanding, au-
dits, annual or special reports, licensing or other submis-
sions or orders between MGC, any other Credit Union Share
Guaranty Corporations and the Kansas Department of Credit
Unions.

It would be most appreciated if you could send a short letter
confirming that Items 1 through 4 are correct and up to date.
For Items 5 through 7, it would be appreciated if you could
indicate whether such documents exist, and, if so, whether
they are in your possession, or can readily be ebtained by
you. If copies can be provided, it would greatly expedite
the process for us. Otherwise, we can schedule a mutually
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convenient time for Martin Conrey, NCUA Staff Attorney (tel.
202-682-9630), to examine the documents in Kansas. Thank you
for your cooperation and consideration.

Sincerely,

GC/MEC:sg
SSIC 8500
91-0205b

~gel
Deput~ General Counsel

/


